
Board Report for May 12, 2016 

 

Maintenance: 

We are working on work orders and completing them as fast as 
we can.  As far as the fiber optic stuff, all we like is running the 
conduit for the fiber optic.  We have been a little busy. 

 

Transportation: 

We have received two of the three buses.  The other one will 
be here supposedly next week.  Once it gets here, we will put 
the VanHool up for sale.  The other two buses we have been 
running them like crazy.  Have a couple of issues with one TV 
doesn’t work, back up alarm stop working, but they are running 
strong.  We also got the new Suburban and had a problem with 
the battery, but it is okay and is running good and track has it 
now.  We are swamped with trips this month. 


